Greetings Parents,

Wow — we sure do have a great class. The children are really starting to
learn our new school routines and that Mommy and Daddy ALWAYS
come back to pick them up ©

They loved the farm unit this past month, as well as learning our first
color of the month — Red. In October, we will learn about Fire,
Transportation, Pumpkins and our color of the month — Orange.

The children LOVE to paint. We try very hard to keep the paint off their
clothes, but accidents do happen. So please don’t send them in nice
attire if you want it to stay nice. Also — we mix our paint with dish soap
so if they do happen to get some on them rinse it with cold water as soon
as possible and it should come out.

We welcome a new student to class this month — Aaron M. He will be
here on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Welcome to the Purple Butterflies
Aaron; we are glad to have you!

Columbus Day is Monday, October 12" and the school will be closed.
October is also phone conference month. Expect a brief phone call from
me this month to discuss how your child is doing in school. A
guestionnaire will go home leading up to the phone call.

We love having your children in class. They are all adjusting so well and
we enjoy seeing their personalities shine. Don’t forget to check out our
Shutterfly website for pictures to see all the fun we are having.

Best,

Mrs. Shelton



